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This issue is about  freedom of speech.  Our freedoms are being rattled of late.  

Libraries are very important to our communities.  As a parent, I took my children to 

the library when they were little.  The concept of banning books is not for libraries.  If i 

feel it is my responsibility to to guide my children.  They are now 49 and 51 and good 

community members.  Parents should do their jobs in the way they see fit but not tell 

others how to do theirs.  

 

Thank you for listening.   


